
A WORD FROM MRS MITCHELL...

Hello to everyone

 

Today you will receive some important communication from

me regarding consultation for our school to consider opening

to more pupils for the last 4 weeks of the summer term. 

 

 Schools across the county all look very different at the moment in terms of how

they are opening for some of their pupils. Currently here at Leavening, things are

not vastly different to how they have been prior to half term. We feel very

fortunate that we have all the space we have; both in school and in our outdoor

learning capacity for very few pupils. This week, three of our pupils have shared

with you their experiences of the first two weeks back at school. 

Please take good care of yourself and stay in touch. 

 

Best Wishes

Sian Mitchell

 

Last week, we welcomed a small number of Reception, Year 1 and Year 7

pupils back. Here are their experiences of being back at school...

 

 Sophia - Reception

"I am happy to be back at school-

especially happy to see my friends and

teachers. We have done phonics, maths,

art, PE, Forest Schools and playing. I like

coming to school everyday. "

Jenny - Year 1

"I was really looking forward to coming back to

school. I have been doing learning but my

favourite thing of all has been doing Forest

Schools, playing vets and making potions in the

mud kitchen."

Katie - Year 6

"Last Monday I came back to school and I was really excited. I couldn't wait to meet my friends

and talk to them again. Since I came back, it has been very different to how it would be

without this pandemic because not many people are here, and we have to wash our hands a

lot. Overall, coming back was a great choice and I've been so much happier. "
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Hello everybody!  Missing everybody at school so much – It was a real treat to be teaching in the

classroom again last week.  I hope you are all keeping busy – the Stockill house is a hive of activity.  

Lots of school work  continues to keep all of us busy, however, there is also 

much music making, DIY and fun too!  

 
Here are my 3 lovely children posing to

show off our newly scrubbed front

path (it was very muddy) and then

there is the project we have been

working on – the summer house. It is

now beautifully painted and the inside

is all boarded out awaiting a lick of

paint too.  I hope you are all being

helpful and also having lots of fun.

Missing you all!  Love Mrs Stockill x

Washing the cars that were kindly

donated to school this week. 

Thank you Bobbie! 

As we reopen to more pupils, we

feel very lucky that we are able to

offer our pupils an outdoor

learning classroom and curriculum

as much as possible. 

Our pupils are enjoying Forest

Schools each day and we find

this is really benefiting their

transition back to school.

Mrs Marshall has been

extremely busy baking cakes,

for Hannah and Tom to eat. 

As you can see, the coffee

cake was a firm favourite with

not much left - it didn't last

long at all. The orange cake

wasn't so popular but it still got

eaten just not as quick!! x

In other news...

Fantastic artwork by Hattie (Year 5)

Well done!


